Juna 2, 1942

Dear Topley,

I have been looking over Martin's paper on the Fungioeldal
value of Yopper Compounde, and my impressioh ia thet he hng
handled the statlstles qulte sucecessfully. I ges that the mors
important of his conclusions are based on compArisons of the
r«+greaslon of moptallty problt on log concentration, and I hove
no doubt thet, using the methods he desoribes, these compsriscnes
heve been well establishead.

Ag I do not think you relsed any point you want speololly
goAe into, I am returning the paper herewith.

fours slncerely,



